
 
  

 

Ref.#  07-OMO   “17” October 2017  
Ms. Mai Sharawy 

National Multiple Sclerosis Society  
Egypt 

 
 

Dear Ms. Mai Sharawy, 

It was our greatest pleasure to listen to your exciting report at the EEMEA Experience 
Exchange for Patient Organization, Oman, and to come to know about the impressive activities 
the Egyptian Multiple Sclerosis Society has implemented. 

To learn what your organisation has achieved is really amazing, and, no doubt, it will serve 
as an example for our counterparts to follow.  

It is our delight to warmly congratulate you on that you have managed to reach such a high 
level of services for people we are struggling for, and we look forward to having even more 
splendid news of the kind coming from your country.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Dr. Yan Vlasov, M.D. 

 

 

 

 

Secretary General 

Russian MS Society / RuMSS 

 


